Testimony on HB 1509, which I'm in favor of proposed changes
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You don't often get email from jim.bobb.farms@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

My name is Jim Bobb a family farmer in Stark County, we raise Canola and Flax along
with other cereal crops and hay. | agree that a simplified method of requesting a
refund is needed. At times economics or lack of understanding of what the collected
monies are used for drives a producer to request a refund. The ability to make the
request online helps those of us who have a limited workforce.

| can see where the oilseed council for budget purposes may think that a year is too
long of a request for a refund and | would suggest 180 days.

Thank-you for the opportunity to testify.

Jim Bobb
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